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Official Sensitive 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
ADMISSION TO HEDINGHAM SCHOOL 2026 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Hedingham School Open Evening on Thursday 2 October from 
5.00pm to 8.00pm.  The evening offers you the opportunity to meet our staff and students as 
well as explore the range of facilities we offer.  There are two presentations for parents and their 
children at 5.30pm and again at 6.30pm in the Main Hall. 
 
Enclosed with this letter is our Prospectus.  The Prospectus frames our school vision and 
values, our culture, curriculum and the range of opportunities we extend to our students both 
within and beyond the classroom.  I hope that this information, as well as details shared 
through our school website help you with decisions about your child’s future school.   
 
It is the responsibility of parents/guardians to apply for a school place using the following link 
www.essex.gov.uk/admissions You will not receive an application form from Essex County 
Council advising you to apply for your child’s school place, the process takes place on-line. The 
deadline date is the 31 October 2025.    
 
If you have any questions about Hedingham School, please do not hesitate to contact us. Open 
Mornings will take place on the 6, 7, 8, 9 and 10 October where you will see the school at 
work.  (Open Mornings will be available to book via our website from the 29 September). 
 
I look forward to meeting you at the Open Evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Finch 
Headteacher 
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